
Nov 1         POPCORN SALE .50 a bag (Limit 1 bag per child)  

Nov 4          Pajama Day 

Nov 11        School Closed -Veterans Day 

Nov 12        Kindergarten Field Trip to the Discovery Center 

Nov 27-29   School Closed -Thanksgiving 

  

Hello Friends! 

Brrr! Chilly days have arrived. 

Please be sure your child brings 

appropriate outdoor wear. We go 

outside for recess every day. 

This month we will continue to 

learn the “families” of the 

Orchestra! We will also begin our 

first Composer study.  Antonio 

Vivaldi, “the red priest”, who was 

a violinist, composer and conductor! 

Thank you, thank you to all for your generous contributions to our annual 

“Kiss the Pig” event at Farmstead! A big congratulations to Miss Kat who 

was this year’s winner!! The money we collected still belongs to Room 4 

and we will post the items that will be purchased for enhancements to 

our classroom. 

Thank you for participating in our Parent/Teacher Conferences! I 

thoroughly enjoyed talking to you about your children….we are 

“thankful” to have each and every one. 

 

Miss Christine & Miss Arabelle 

November Newsletter Room 4  
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